
New Cold Proposal:

Join us to provide your comments about the New Cold Land Use 
Designation Change proposal. The Tacoma Planning Commission is 
reviewing three community proposals during the 2022 amendment 
process.

The NewCold Land Use Designation Change would allow for the 
applicant, at a future time, to develop the 3-acre parcel in a manner 
consistent with their adjacent 34-acre heavy industrial cold storage 
facility.

The City conducts an annual amendment process to the One Tacoma 
Comprehensive Land Use Plan and Regulatory Zoning Map to keep 
the plan and city zoning up-to-date and working for all Tacoma 
residents.

To learn more about the proposals or to contact staff, visit 
cityoftacoma.org/2022Amendment or call (253) 318-5626






